
Barrick Elementary…where the path to college begins. 

 
DRESS CODE FOR 2023-2024 

 
The dress code is a requirement for all students at Barrick Elementary.   

It is also listed in the Parent/Student Handbook and the school’s website. 
 

Polos 
Sweaters and 

Jackets 
Pants/Shorts/Skirts Shoes Other 

Gold Polo Shirt OR 

Navy Polo Shirt 

Solid color 

only 

Plain khaki or 

navy-blue uniform 

style 

Sneakers or 

closed shoes; No 

sandals or Crocs 

Hair must be 

neat and 

groomed.  

Hairstyle 

cannot disrupt 

the view of the 

child. 

Spirit shirts 

(Barrick t-shirt, 

college) on Fridays 

ONLY. 

 

Must be open in the 

front with buttons or 

zipper; NO pullovers 

No decorations, 

tears, or rips 

Toes cannot be 

exposed 

No extreme 

hair styles 

such as 

unnatural color 

nor shaved 

designs 

No advertisements 

 

Must fit 

appropriately 

NO blue jeans, 

leggings, or 

sweatpants 

Socks must be 

worn 

NOT Allowed: 

makeup, nail 

polish, fake 

nails 

Shirts must be 

tucked in 

No 

advertisements 

No cargo pants 

(pants with several 

pockets) 

Laces must be 

tied * 

Caps and head 

coverings are 

not allowed 

inside the 

building. 

*PreK students are asked to wear shoes with Velcro straps. 
 

For Safety Reasons, rolling backpacks are not allowed. 

Shorts, jumpers, and skirts:  must not be shorter than fingertip length. 

The school is not responsible for lost or missing jewelry, smartphones, or other personal items. 

Jewelry:  chains/necklaces are limited to one small or medium in size. 

o Girls- no large hoop earrings (must be smaller than a quarter). 
o Boys – no earrings at all. 

 

Our uniform requirements are in accordance with HISD Board Policy.  Therefore, failure to abide by the 

dress code will be reason to apply disciplinary action. 


